
From: Geri Mol
To: LIA review
Date: Friday, 26 May 2017 5:04:12 PM

Dear Sir,

I am writing to voice my concern that the introduction of another packaged liquor outlet in Freshwater would
 represent an undesirable addition to the shopping mix within the Village,  It will be viewed with alarm by the
 Freshwater community more generally as its possibility creates an unhealthy bias towards the sale of packaged
 liquor.

Already there are 4 packaged liquor outlets serving the local community and this is more than ample.

I am also of the view that the sale of packaged alcohol in such close proximity to the popular Freshwater
 Village Plaza is bad planning and ought not to be licensed.

Thanks for the opportunity to submit my comments
Yours Faithfully
Geraldine Mol


